
From: Lily Cogdill
To: 'Broome, Darryl' <dbroome@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 5/9/2017 6:04:40 AM
Subject: FW: 5/22nd?

Hey,
 
Please advise. I just wanted to check with you about this email from Meredith before I reply back to her.
 
Thank you,
 
Lily
 
From: Meredith Breen [mailto:mbreen@breenconsulting.co] 
 
Sent: Monday, May 8, 2017 1:30 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill; Franklin, Kelly; Debbie Parker
 
Subject: 5/22nd?
 
Hey Y'all,
 
Congrats on such a great day last Thursday! Brava-brava--well done, y'all!
 
Spoke with Wendall Gilliard and confirmed Lt Gov's time at the Chas hearing from 1-3pm.
 
Am hoping prior to this meeting, Lt Gvr Kevin Bryant and LGOA Director Darryl Broome will visit MUSC 
campus somewhere around 10.30-11-ish for the long anticipated visit with a lunch reception with the Center on 
Aging Board, et al. .
 
That should give enough time for those of us invited to attend Wendell's program to arrive in timely manner.
 
Ladies, would that work for all parties involved?
 
Many thanks for all you do and thank you for helping to make this happen!
 
Cheers,
Meredith Breen
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